
The Micah Project 
 

forming christian        leaders in   honduras 

 

Dental Team 2015 
We were so blessed to host our dental team this week for 
the 15th year in a row! This group of 26 people worked 
SO hard all week--cleaning and fixing teeth, ministering 
to the children of the Villa Linda Miller community and 

encouraging the Micah family! We are so grateful for 
each and every one of them! 
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Micah Retreat 2015! 
 The last weekend of our school vacation period we took the 

boys and staff to the Cerro de Luz retreat center in 
Siguatepeque, Honduras. The Lord used the 36 hours we had 
there in absolutely amazing ways...He did some miraculous 

healing in these young lives! 
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School begins! 
Our school year finally got under 
way today after a long "summer" 

break! The boys were very excited to 
be back in classes this year. We have 

a great team of teachers who have 
worked very hard to plan a great 

year!  Here, the boys take pictures 
with their classes. 
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Saturday Work Day 
Last Saturday was a warm, sunny, beautiful day to get out and get some work done! The boys worked 

all day on the sidewalk that leads to the staff cabins. We started out the morning with a devotional on a 
verse from Colossians, "Whatever you do, work at it with all your heart, as working for the Lord, not 
for human masters, since you know that you will receive an inheritance from the Lord as a reward." It 
was awesome to see them work hard throughout the day, and really seem to enjoy working together to 
achieve a common purpose. In these pictures, I have tried to capture the determination on each of their 

faces (or concrete covered legs) as they worked! 
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Days of Light! 

This week, the Micah boys packed up baskets of fruit, wrote notes of encouragement and delivered them to 
the senior citizens in the Villa Linda Miller community. It was SO sweet to see the smiles on the seniors' 
faces as they got the basket of fruit and a big hug from the Micah boys. Although I'm pretty sure that the 

hug was a blessing that went in both directions! I had trouble choosing just a few pictures for this album!!!  

 

Here in Honduras, most schools cannot afford to buy supplies for their classrooms and because of 
that, parents receive long lists of supplies that they need to purchase at the start of the school year. 
Many families cannot afford to purchase these supplies, especially if they have multiple children. 

This year, the Micah Project was able to purchase supplies for 80 children in the communities that 
surround Micah 2.0. A few weeks ago, the boys helped to pass those supplies out! 
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